
K E Y N O T E  S P E A K E R S

Timothy P. O’Malley Ph.D. is academic director of the 
Notre Dame Centre for Liturgy and director of education 
at the McGrath Institute for Church Life. He teaches and 
researches at the University of Notre Dame in liturgical-
sacramental theology and is the author of ten books 
including works on liturgical formation and the doctrine 
of real presence. Prof O’Malley speaks at conferences 
and events throughout the USA and Europe and is a 
consultant to various committees of the US Conference 
of Catholic Bishops.

Bernadette Farrell is a renowned liturgist and composer 
whose hymns, including Christ Be Our Light, Unless a Grain 
of Wheat, and God Beyond All Names are known and loved 
throughout the world. Alongside directing church music 
ministry, she has been a Seminary lecturer and an advisor 
to the UK Bishops Conference. Bernadette has a passion for 
social justice which comes to the fore in many of her songs 
and has inspired her work as a Community Organiser with 
Citizens UK advocating for refugees, fair housing, a living 
wage and access to community health care.

• 6 Keynote Presentations • 40+ Workshops  • Conference Mass • Panel Discussion  
• Regional & Interest Group “Yarning Circles”  • Conference Dinner • Trade & Resource Exhibits

An absolute MUST for all liturgists, musicians, clergy, cantors, choristers, lay liturgical ministers, composers, teachers, 
conductors, liturgy teams, campus ministers and all who love liturgy and music.

SAVE THE DATE:  REGISTRATIONS OPENING J A N UA RY 2023
For all enquiries contact liturgy@liturgybrisbane.net.au 

28 – 30 SEPTEMBER 2023
B R I S B A N E

Mystery & Mission: The Art of Liturgical Celebration, speaks to the reality that liturgy, well-celebrated, 
leads to an encounter with Christ in the liturgical event, and thereby inspires members of the Body of 

Christ to continue the mission of the Church through dynamic expression in their daily lives.

The National Liturgical Council and the Australian Pastoral Musicians Network  
are delighted to announce a combined Liturgy and Music Conference.


